
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 7 By Councillor Young for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 March 2019 

   

Question (1) What meetings have taken place between officers and 

representatives of the Queensferry community, regarding 

the issues over traffic and parking on the days of the Cruise 

Liner visits over the last year?  (please provide dates). 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What options have been discussed on how to mitigate the 

impact on the community and local businesses from the 

closure of the parking at the east of the town? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What proposals are now being progressed by officers on 

changes and improvements to traffic and parking 

arrangements, and when is it intended that these will be 

implemented? 

Answer (3)  
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